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The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Liechtenstein to the United Nations Office in
Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
and, referring to its note verbal of 15 May 2018, has the honour to inform the latter on the
following change in the composition of the Liechtenstein Delegation attending the
presentation of Liechtenstein’s fifth periodic report, submitted under the simplified reporting
procedure, to the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW),
scheduled to be held on 5 July 2018, during the seventieth session of the CEDAW, in Geneva:

Ms. Eva-Maria Schidler will not be part of the Liechtenstein delegation and will be
replaced by Ms. Irene Kranz, Head of Unit, Office of Education.

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Liechtenstein in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances
of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 4 June 2018
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